
We invite applications for a three-year residency programme in Veterinary 
Anaesthesia and Analgesia, which will start on 01/10/2025. The residency is 
designed to prepare candidates for the ECVAA Diploma. Throughout the programme, 
residents will gain extensive experience in clinical anaesthesia and engage in clinical 
research. You will have the privilege of learning under the supervision of 2 ECVAA 
and 1 ACVAA diplomate. Your responsibilities will include actively participating in the 
management of patients admitted for anaesthesia for various surgical and diagnostic 
procedures. Additionally, you will be involved in a one-in-four on-call rotation and 
will contribute to the teaching commitment of the anaesthesia team.

Resident in Veterinary Anaesthesia and Analgesia

The Veterinary University Clinic of the University of Liege is a renowned institution for 
veterinary care, education, and research. With specialists from various disciplines, we 
offer advanced diagnostic and therapeutic services for animals and provide a training 
ground for future veterinarians and specialists.  

The candidate should hold a DVM or equivalent degree from an accredited 
veterinary school allowing him/her to practice veterinary medicine in Belgium. The 
successful candidate has finished a one-year rotating internship in companion 
animals that needs to be approved by the ECVAA education committee and has 
ideally experience in veterinary anaesthesia. Proficiency in the French language is an 
advantage. Effective communication and interpersonal skills are essential attributes, 
as the role requires collaboration within a team-oriented environment.

THE RESIDENCY PROGRAMME

THE HOSPITAL

ELIGIBILITY AND REQUIREMENTS

Would you like to join us? 
Your applications should include a curriculum vitae, a cover letter and 2 letters of reference. 
All applicants are encouraged to schedule a visit to the clinic. Selected candidates will be 
contacted for an interview in April. Applications (including letters of reference) should be e-mailed 
to Nadine Fis (nadine.fis@uliege.be) by April 30, 2025. For further information, please contact 
Prof. Charlotte Sandersen (charlotte.sandersen@uliege.be)
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